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Andrea Gyger

Subject: FW: 24 number bingo/Catholic Media Groups

From: Angela Pfeiffer   

Sent: Friday, July 01, 2011 12:22 PM 
To: Bill Hobbs 

Cc: Andrea Gyger 
Subject: RE: 24 number bingo/Catholic Media Groups 

 
Dear Mr. Hobbs, 
 
After sending the email to you yesterday, I spoke with a couple of members of our group and we wanted to make an 
additional comment regarding the 24 number.   
Maybe the “totally electronic bingo” is the wave of the future; maybe it is inevitably the way things are going and there will 
be no stopping it.  There are some advantages to running it that we see as a charity, i.e., fewer volunteers needed if it is 
the only type of bingo being offered in a location; but we are just afraid that if it is not properly transitioned into place, that 
the charities currently running bingos will go down during the whole process. So, with this in mind and our considerations 
formerly mentioned, it is the transition that makes us nervous.  
 
Thank you again, 
 
Angela Pfeiffer 
Catholic Media Groups 
Head Games Manager, Mary Bauer 
Vice-president, Julia Eddy 
 




